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Dear Friends and Family, 

I am writing to propose an exciting fundraising opportunity for Harvest Baptist Academy. 

This year, we will hold our 8th annual Servathon. This is the event when our entire school takes one day off to go 
into our community to serve and bless those around us. It’s an incredible learning opportunity for our students 
and a way for us to give back to those in our area—and even around the world! Take a look at some of the ways 
our students have participated in past events. 

 
Here is where you come in! The primary objective of this event is to raise funds that will directly benefit the 
students and enhance our educational experience. Would you consider becoming a sponsor? Last year, your 
generosity helped our school raise nearly $50,000. These funds were used towards several projects that benefit 
our students on a daily basis. For instance, this year we completed the construction of two additional classrooms 
to accommodate our expanding classes! 

In 2023, students participated in OCC shoebox packing, setting a record with 593 boxes. Students also donated crafts to a local 
senior living center, engaged in neighborhood and park cleanup, and supported the TryLife organization project.
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We firmly believe that by joining forces, we can make a significant difference in the lives of Harvest Baptist Academy’s 
students. Your support will not only contribute to our academic growth but also instill in us a sense of community 
and the importance of giving back. Our proposed fundraiser will take place on Thursday, November 7 at Harvest 
Baptist Academy. We are asking that all donations be submitted by Wednesday, November 6. Please know that all 
gifts are greatly appreciated and are tax deductible. And did you know many businesses will match donations made 
by employees? Your place of employment may be one of them! 

Please detach and return the bottom portion of this page and return it with your contribution to: 
Harvest Baptist Academy Att: Servathon 224 Harvest Lane, Natrona Heights, PA 15065. 

Thank you for being part of our 2024 Servathon!

YES! I agree to sponsor 						               in the Harvest Baptist Academy Servathon.

Please note: HBA respects your privacy. Your personal information will not be given to any third party.

Circle Amount of Donation

$1,000		  $500		  $250		  $100		  $50		  Other:

SPONSOR INFORMATION
First Name:						       Last Name:  

Street Address: 

City: 							       State: 		            Zip: 

Phone: 					       Email: 

Please make checks payable to: Harvest Baptist Academy. 

Please return by Thursday, November 7.

Scan code to give online!


